
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 8:47 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: In opposition to Ancaster amendments 

 

In response to Application for Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-Law Amendment for Lands 

located at 392, 398, 400, 402, 406 and 412 Wilson Street East and 15 Lorne Avenue, I OPPOSE THESE 

AMENDMENTS. 

 

In general this development fails by an extreme to conform to the cultural heritage landscape status of 

the Ancaster Village. 

 

The plan is in opposition to even the liberal development criteria  that are the City’s rules. 

 

The proposal is going to lead to further decay in our Village. We grew up here and have watched from a 

ringside seat how heritage buildings are destroyed by thick of night a la Bandon House. 

 

We need only to look down the road at Dundas, Niagara-On-The-Lake, and Kleinburg. These 

municipalities have also rebelled against amalgamation but have thrived as historical attractions 

nonetheless. 

 

Because Ancaster is represented by a developer-friendly councillor, the personality of our old village has 

rapidly decayed as Lloyd Ferguson has been watching out for us. Ha! 

 

This particular proposal will further destroy the village,  

 

It is nothing short of criminal what is going on here. 

-- 

David Watkins 

 

 

 


